<u>BEAR LAKE SCHOOLS</u>

JAKOB VEITH, SUPERINTENDENT
7748 Cody Street
Bear Lake, MI 49614
231.864.3133
veithj@manistee.org

February 1, 2022

Dear Families,

Today we were notified 2 staff members, 1 elementary student, and one high school student tested positive for Covid-19. At this time our quarantine policy for Covid Positive students is as follows:

- 1. The individual must quarantine for a minimum of 5 Days.
- 2. If fever free for 24 hours and symptoms are improving, the individual may return on Days 6-10 in a properly fitting mask covering their mouth and nose.
- 3. If fever continues and/or symptoms do not improve, the individual will continue to quarantine for up to 10 Days.

Feel free to call me with any questions or concerns you may have. Should you have any questions for the Health Department you can reach them at 231-723-3595.

Sincerely,

Jake Veith

Jake Veith, Superintendent Bear Lake School District